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July 28, 2023 

Dear Parent,  

 Summer greetings to parents and students! Preparations are well underway for the upcoming 

2023/24 school year at Washington New Church School even though there is still another month of sum-

mer to enjoy. 

 Please read the following carefully. In several cases there are documents that we need you to sign 

and return.  

Handbook Updates:  

 With this mailing you will find our most recent handbook. Each year it remains similar to previ-

ous years. However, I encourage you to read it through thoroughly at least once and keep it handy for ref-

erence throughout the year when questions come up. 

Uniform Updates: 

 We have tightened up the uniform policy again (it was looser during the disruption of the pan-

demic). This mailing includes a quick reference guide on the uniform, including pictures of clothing that 

meets the standards and a more thorough treatment under “WNCS Uniform Policy” in the handbook. 

 We have also decided to stock and directly sell all of our logoed polo shirts, cardigans and 

warmups. This decision aims to reduce the stress and aggravation that many parents reported in dealing 

with the late deliveries from vendors. All the pieces without a logo must still be purchased from stores 

that sell uniform compliant clothing. We will let you know when the order comes in so that you can pur-

chase the logoed items from the school.  

 We gratefully received outgrown uniforms that are still in good condition, and we make these 

available and reduced prices.  

Golf Clubs: 

 We’re excited about offering an upper grade PE unit on golf. If you have any bags or clubs that 

you could lend for the fall term, this would be much appreciated.  

Upcoming Mailings:  

 The next mailings you should expect will be electronic. These will include two groups: 1) up-

dated health inventory, field trip permission, photo permission, dismissal arrangements, coming from 

Bonnie. 2) From myself, you will receive tuition information, a tuition invoice and a parent agreement 

form (if not already signed). 

Warmly,  

 

Brian Smith, Principal 

 

The Washington New Church School 


